
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter:13.11.20 

 
We have had a fantastic week outdoors where we have been preparing                                                             

for Children in Need Day. This year the sports theme was an outdoor circus. 

At home you could follow our healthy mind and body week by sending us your 

observations of some of the suggestions on the newsletter you have received. 

‘This year we will be doing activities linked to the 5 things identified as 

being necessary in allowing our children to thrive e.g. - Connect (write a 

postcard or letter to someone in their family who they haven't been able 

to see) -Take notice (a mini relaxation activity – mindfulness, yoga, 

meditation) - Get active (a mini Joe Wicks, daily mile or similar) - Be 

curious (think of something new they would like to try - maybe a sport or 

hobby?)’ 

We’ve walked the 

tight rope. 

Juggled. 

Had a coconut shy. 

Bean bags to hit 

the clown target. 

On stage 

performances from 

the dancing ponies 

and acrobats with 

streamers. 

 

 

 

 

You will find a Power Point 

presentation about how to 

capture observations at home 

and details about how to get in 

touch with us on the Early Years 

section of the school website. 

This week we have also been learning about the 

way different families celebrate special 

events. Our role play has seen a christening and 

wedding being celebrated and we have learnt all 

about this weekend’s Diwali preparations by 

making cards, Rangoli patterns and thinking 

about how this event is similar to Christmas for 

us.  

 

This week we have been finding ways of 

making 10 with Numicon pieces and learning 

songs and rhymes to help us “Using you 

digits” ( fingers to partition) 

 


